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Adkins, Carla

Subject: FW: The New Inn Licence WK/202125402

From:
Sent: 09 December 2021 17:33 
To: PublicprotectionNorth <PublicprotectionNorth@wiltshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: The New Inn Licence WK/202125402 

  

References: 

  

A.  License LN000043211. 

  

B.  Review WK202125402. 

  

I gather a review of the New Inn Licence is about to be undertaken, please accept my comments on this particular 
public house in Amesbury. 

  

a.  The rowdy nature of the clients that are attracted to this property in the evenings causes considerable 
anxiety to the general public who might be in the vicinity.  Foul language, drunken behaviour,  occasional 
fights, vomit and urine and occasionally defecation appear on the street . 

  

b.  From the Public Safety viewpoint this is an alarming situation and does cause fear and distress when 
accessing the private homes within close proximity.  Noise is also a major factor overall. 

  

c.  I cannot say specifically whether crimes have been committed, I've not witnessed these, however local 
residents have I believe suffered.   Disorder is a common factor towards the evenings end of drinking time. 

  

I highlight these factors not because I wish to see the establishment closed down, but rather to have the facility 
properly managed and exercising far more rigid control of customers before they become over intoxicated. 

  

I trust you will take these aforementioned factors into full consideration when undertaking your Licencing Review 
of this establishment. 
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Yours faithfully, 

  

                                                        09 December 2021. 

Church Street, Amesbury 
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email from your inbox. Any disclosure, reproduction, dissemination, modification and distribution of the contents 
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its policies and procedures. No contract is intended by this email, and any personal opinions expressed in this 
message are those of the sender and should not be taken as representing views of Wiltshire Council. Please note 
Wiltshire Council utilises anti-virus scanning software but does not warrant that any e-mail or attachments are free 
from viruses or other defects and accepts no liability for any losses resulting from infected e-mail transmissions. 
Receipt of this e-mail does not imply consent to use or provide this e-mail address to any third party for any 
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